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Hillsdale, MI – The City of Hillsdale and Michigan Public Service Institute recognize the 
importance of promoting the advancement of public works among persons professionally involved 
in the delivery of public works infrastructure and services. The MPSI is a three year training 
program which provides instruction expressly designed for city and county public services 
supervisors, managers and directors. The program is focused on leadership development, service 
excellence and personal supervisory skills. 
 

This City would like to recognize and 
congratulate our City Foreman, Jason 
Blake on his completion of this 
program. The American Public Works 
Association along with Central 
Michigan University presented Mr. 
Blake his certification on April 12th, 
2018 in Mount Pleasant, MI.  

(James Hurt APWA President, Jason Blake, DPS Foreman,                                                                                                                                                                       (Jason Blake, DPS Forman, Jake Hammel DPS Director) 
Lewis G. Bender PHD, Facilitator for Michigan  
Public Services Institute) 

“My experience with MPSI was great, what you learn goes far past being a leader in your field of 
work, but everyday life. I would recommend this class to all Supervisors, Directors, Crew leader, 
etc., you get to see and hear firsthand that the problems and issues that arise are not unique to just 
your organization but all organizations go through the same ups and downs.  Being able to be with 
your peers, building a relationship to reach out and get input on how issues have been addressed 
by other organizations is a great tool to have.” Foreman Blake said.  

For more information on MPSI or Public Services contact Jake Hammel, DPS Director at 517-437-
6490.  
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